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Pre-K Counts 

Transition Plan 
 

Pine Grove Area School District PreK Counts aims to support you and your child through all 
school transitions. Your child and family will receive the necessary services to best meet your 
needs and support you as your child’s first and primary teacher. 

Children and families who transition out of the Early Intervention program will: 

●​ Receive resources and information, as requested, to support the transition to other high 
quality early childhood programs 

●​ Collaboration from Early Intervention in sharing information, as requested and with 
permission, in support of the transition to the new program 

Children and families who transition to Kindergarten will: 

●​ Be encouraged to attend the information-sharing sessions within the school district 
●​ Be provided with a list of necessary materials needed for Kindergarten registration, as 

well as registration information for their child to help with the registration process 
●​ Have classroom experiences that include discussions about the upcoming Kindergarten 

transition and reading books with children about starting Kindergarten 
●​ Have child outcomes, readiness checklists, and work samples shared with the 

Kindergarten teachers 
●​ Receive information about any summer programs, both in the school district and 

community 

The PGA PreK Counts program is located in the school district building thus providing 
opportunities for children and their families to become familiar with the environment, 
personnel, and routines of the district where they will be attending Kindergarten, this may 
include: 

●​ Shared activities (reading buddies, assemblies, events) 
●​ Meal time routines 
●​ Interactions with school teachers (Kindergarten and specials) 


